
 

Past presidents and committee members, along with their partners and guests of Captain Brad 

Smith, convened at Sittingbourne & Milton Regis Golf Club to present a commemorative bench 

from the Society to the club.  

Society President Mike Stephens formally presented the bench to Club Captain Alec Provan. 

This gesture marked Captain Brad Smith’s tenure and acknowledged the substantial support pro-

vided by the club throughout his term of office. 

              2025 Bench Presentation 

Captain Brad expressed his gratitude to all attendees and presented bouquets to the Jane Provan 

wife of the Sittingbourne Captain, to Liz Stephens, the Society President's wife and to his own wife, 

Diane. 

It was marvelous to see Ron Cox, a past Captain & President of the Society who celebrated his 100th 

birthday earlier this year, with his wife Crystal attending the event. 

The evening was made more enjoyable by the provision of a sumptuous finger buffet courtesy of the 

Sittingbourne caterers  


